



- Jersey Return – making plans that align with Covid protocols – B/F
- UISA Update – next meeting June 6 – B/F
- Treasurer Report – T4's & Gaming Grant to be completed this weeked
- BC Soccer Survey – B/F
- AGM – motion made by Jenn to postpone due to Covid. Sara 2<sup>nd</sup>. All in favor. Motion Passed

#### **5. NEW BUSINESS:**

- Equipment – email to coaches to schedule return – B/F
- BC Soccer – plan submitted to Via Sport for return of soccer but government won't approve which puts the onus on individual Clubs. There is no insurance if plans are not approved by Provincial Health Officer & WSBC. At this point it is unknown how long sports will be suspended.
- Coaches gifts – have arrived and each team will get 2 for coaches. To be dropped off by Executive – B/F

#### **6. Adjournment**

- Motion made by Kelly to Adjourn at 7:51 PM. 2<sup>nd</sup> by Jenn. All in favor. Motion carried.

**Next Meeting June 22, 2020 at 7:00 PM. Venue TBD (Following Covid Guidelines)**